
Ambassador Institute...
Precious family and friends,

"Thanks be to God for His

indescribable gift! " 2 Cor. 9:1 5

As the holidays near, we

remember each of you with

fondness and feel just a little

wistful for home. But we are also

thrilled to be here and see how

God is at work! At the beginning

ofNovember, we were honored

to have Pastor Kevin Olson with

the Ambassador Institute visit us

for ten days. He shared with the

Paz de Dios church on how to

orally share the stories of the

Bible. We are confidant that God

will use this new training to

further equip the saints here to

effectively share the Gospel with

others. The

work of

discipleship

also continues,

and we

continue to

pray for God’s

blessing as

Justo and these

young people

study His

Word.

In other news, we are

excited to share that

Patricia is expecting again. Our

baby is due in early June. Please

pray for her recovery from the

morning sickness and that she can

pick back up the duties of the

household. Several of our family

members will be visiting us over

the next couple months. We look

forward to welcoming them to

Ecuador!

Rejoicing with you,

Praises...
-Praise for the new life

God is forming in

Patricia's womb!

-Praise for Kevin

Olson's visit and the

Word that was shared.

-Praise for each

who remembers

our ministry in

prayer.

Contact Information

pil lmanfamily@gmail .com

http://pi l lmanfamily.org

61 2-208-2081

Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pil lman

AFLC World Missions

311 0 East Medicine Lake Blvd.

Minneapolis, MN 55441

Justo & Patricia Pillman in Ecuador Nov­Dec 2012

Kevin Olson teaching how to orally share the Bible

Prayer Requests....
- Pray for safety as Justo

travels to and from

Guayaquil to pick

up/drop offour

visitors.

-Pray for Patricia’s

pregnancy.

-Pray that the teaching

the church received

from Pastor Kevin will

take root and be used.




